Baseball doubleheader moved to Thursday

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

With the threat of poor weather in the forecast Saturday, April 28, the athletic directors in
Holyoke and Wray have decided to bump Saturday’s doubleheader up to Thursday, April 26.

With the district tournament just around the corner and the two games determining district
seeds, the teams need to get them played.

The games have been rescheduled for Thursday at 4:30 p.m. in Holyoke. If weather is poor
Thursday, the games will be played Friday, April 27 at 4 p.m. in Holyoke. Should weather
prohibit the teams from playing Friday, they will try Saturday at 11 a.m.

The Enterprise will update its Facebook page should game times or dates change.
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